
 
 
 
ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
20 November 2015 

Product Recall 365g Original Ginger Marmalade  

Buderim Group Limited (ASX:BUG) (Company) is recalling a batch of “365g Original Ginger Marmalade” 
labelled “BEST BEFORE 18/07/2018”, due to the potential presence of foreign matter (glass).  
 
Food products containing glass may cause injury if consumed. Consumers should not eat this product with 
this BEST BEFORE date of 18/07/2018 and should immediately return it to the place of purchase for a full 
refund.  
 
The Company is implementing the recall of all potentially affected marmalade in full consultation with food 
safety regulators. The recall notice accompanying this statement is being placed in newspapers in all 
states in which the ginger marmalade packed on that day has been sold.  
 
The Company is conducting a comprehensive set of tests and inspections to determine the exact nature 
and cause of any contamination in the product. 
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For further information please contact: 

Roger Masters, Chief Executive Officer 0418 777 346 
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